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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Farewell Year 6 

Although today is the official final day at South 
Harringay for our year 6 children, we have been 
enjoying a full two weeks of celebrations and 
events. Last week they performed Peter Pan to 
other pupils first (including year 2), followed by a 
performance for parents and carers. It was 
superb show and you can see some photos by 
clicking here. The children then enjoyed a 
farewell disco last Friday.  

This week, most of the children have been away 
at Pendarren in Wales where they went trekking, 
caving and zip lining.  

We wish all of year 6 the best of luck at Secondary School in September.  

 

Trips 

Year 4 visited the Natural History Museum and were involved in a workshop where we learnt 
about Volcanoes and Earthquakes as they continue with their last Geography unit of the year 
on earthquakes. The workshop used interactive demonstrations to teach about tectonic plates 
and the impact they have on the environment when the geological forces push against each 
other. The children became scientists and helped to save ‘Volcano Town’ from disaster! They 
also got to meet brave and wonderful Barbie in her heatproof suit. Both classes were awarded 
with a NHM accredited Diploma in Earthquakes and Volcanoes. You can see some photos by 
clicking here.  

Year 5 travelled to  South Kensington to visit the Natural History Museum, where they took 
part in an amazing workshop. The workshop began with an engaging slide show focused on 
Mars, where the children were able to share their knowledge on our solar system.  After this, 
the children began discussing the ‘Mars Rover’ which is a motor vehicle designed to travel on 
the surface of Mars. They then designed and create their own Mars Rovers. You can see some 
photos by clicking here.  

 

Music 

Two weeks ago, year 4 participated in a very special concert at Alexandra Palace. The event 
was organised by Haringey Music Service where 
pupils from four Haringey schools attended and 
showcased their amazing instrumental skills that 
they have learnt this year. The children were 
brilliant and performed beautifully. We were 
particularly pleased as the children in the year 4 
classes had never attended each other’s concert and 
this was a fantastic moment where they got to do 
this. You can see some photos by clicking here.  

 

Sport 

Our Year 4 Cricket team took part in the final sports tournament of the 2022/23 school year on 

11th July and ended a brilliant sporting year for South Harringay with a bang. Despite losing our 

first match against Rhodes Avenue, our team went on to win the next 6 games in a row to 

finish 2nd in the league and qualifying for the final.  Sport section continued on next 

page………….. 

South Harringay School  

Young Artists' Summer Show 
2023  

As per our last newsletter, three 
of our pupils: Euan (5 Magnolia); 
Sofi (4 Poplar); and Billy (Red 
Class) were accepted into the 
Young Artists' Summer Show 2023 
online exhibition.  Your can view 
their fantastic art work and also 
vote for your favourite artworks.  

Voting closes on 31 August 2023 
and the winners will be an-
nounced in September. 

Here are the links: 

 

Vote for Euan’s Art work: 

https://
youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk
/exhibitions/2023/86023?
query=Euan  

Vote for Sofi’s ark work: 

https://
youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk
/exhibitions/2023/99491?
query=Sofi%20North  

Vote for Billy’s art work: 

https://
youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk
/exhibitions/2023/85570?
query=Billy  

School Streets  

The implementation of the School 
Streets program for Mattison and 
Pemberton Road now looks set 
for October. We will write to you 
with more news once the council 
gives us more information.  
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We hope you all have a wonderful  

summer break and look forward to seeing 

you on Tuesday 5th September. 
 

 

 

 

  

 

Sport continued.. 

We played Rhodes Avenue again in the final and unfortunately were beaten be a very good 
team. However, our year 4s should be extremely proud as they played fantastically 
throughout the tournament and will keep improving as a team. 

Well done to Marlo, Arlo, Arlo, Dougie, Sahara, Zac, Joseph, Ethan, Emma and Nell.  

 

Our Year 5 football  team took part in an exciting new mixed tournament on Tuesday 26th 
June where 3 boys and 3 girls play in a team. 
It was a fantastic tournament and our team 
impressed throughout the group stage, finish-
ing 2nd and qualifying for the quarter finals. 
We then drew 0-0 with eventual winners 
Muswell Hill, who beat us on penalties. 

Congratulations to Carys, Aya, Oscar, Hadi, Billy, Sahara, Alex, Lola, Zeki, 

Beau and Joseph  

 

On 27th June some of our year 4 students took part in a cricket festival at Highgate Cricket club. This festival gives chil-

dren who don’t usually play competitive cricket a chance to learn and compete against other schools. Our team played 

many different schools on the day and had some very impressive performances.  

Well done to Nell, Ariel, Rashko, Dimitros, Hugo, Robin, Reekoe, Cass, Vitor, Benjamin and Caleb  


